
SANTA Is Coming Back to Coyote Creek 

To Help Us Collect Food & Donations for the 

Food Bank on Friday, December 6th 
  
Santa will be visiting Coyote Creek once again this year!  Students from Kindergarten to grade 4 will get to 
take their photo and visit with Santa between 8:30am and 12:10pm.  Each student will receive a free 4x6 
photo with Santa. However, Santa will be happy to accept donations for the food bank (non-perishable food 
items or monetary). 
 
Students from grades 5 to 7 that would like their photo taken with Santa can come by during recess, lunch 
hour, or during class time with the permission of their teacher.   
 
There will be a $2 charge for an extra 4x6 photo or a $5 charge if you would like the image emailed to you. An 
order form will be sent home with the printed pictures.   All proceeds raised from this event will be going 
toward the food bank on behalf of Coyote Creek Elementary. 

 
 

 
 

PHOTOS BY DONATION! 

PLEASE HELP SUPPORT THE FOOD BANK 

BY BRINGING A NON-PERISHABLE FOOD 

ITEM OR MONETARY DONATION 


